
 
May 10, 2024 

 
Honorable Tom Cole     Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for Pettengill Road Traffic Improvements and Widening Project in fiscal 
year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Londonderry, located at 
268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry NH 03053. The funding would be used for improving 
traffic flow and safety on Pettengill Road including traffic signal, timing, and geometric 
improvements, ultimately widening the road to four lanes. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Pettengill Road is an important state 
and regional transportation corridor. This project will support local and regional economic 
vibrancy and contribute significantly to a healthy local tax base. 
 
This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized by 23 USC 133(b)(1).  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Chris Pappas 
Member of Congress 


